
Davis-Bacon Act Resources 
On April 26, 2023, the U.S. Department of Education, in partnership with the U.S. Department of 
Labor, conducted a webinar on the Davis-Bacon Act provisions. Below are some resources to 
assist grantees and subgrantees in meeting the Davis-Bacon requirements, including a one-page 
overview and links to the recording of the webinar and transcripts.   
 
Davis-Bacon Overview 
 
Davis-Bacon Webinar Recording English 
 
Davis-Bacon Webinar Recording Spanish 
 
Davis-Bacon Webinar Transcript English 
 
Davis-Bacon Webinar Transcript Spanish 
 
 
Davis-Bacon Office Hours 
On Tuesday, May 16, 2023 at 3:00 p.m. EDT, the Office of State and Grantee Relations, in 
partnership with the U.S. Department of Labor, will hold office hours for grantees and 
subgrantees to receive answers to questions about the Davis-Bacon Act requirements. In order 
to use our time efficiently, we ask that grantees and subgrantees submit the questions they 
would like answered by the close of business on Thursday, May 11, 2023. The questions can be 
sent to your State mailbox at State name.oese@ed.gov.  This event will not be recorded. 
 
You must pre-register at https://ems8.intellor.com?do=register&t=1&p=847798 to receive a 
join link for the event.  
 
 

https://oese.ed.gov/files/2023/04/Davis-Bacon-Overview-4.26.23.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Wt8iLJNk6hY
https://youtu.be/J9vZZ4ZAb58
https://oese.ed.gov/files/2023/05/042623-847504-DeptofEducation-Davis-Bacon-English-Writtentranscript.pdf
https://oese.ed.gov/files/2023/05/042623-847504-DeptofEducation-Davis-Bacon-Spanish-Writtentranscript-003.pdf
https://ems8.intellor.com/?do=register&t=1&p=847798

